
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

TCS/GEN/37/2024-25     Date: 20-08-2024 

CIRCULAR 

 

                                                                         VALUE OF THE MONTH: INDEPENDENCE استقلال   

        SUBJECT: WELCOMING KINDERGARTEN PARENTS TO THE NEW EXTENSION BUILDING  

 

 

Dear Kindergarten Parents, 

Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 

 

 

We are thrilled to welcome you and your little ones to our brand-new extension building! This exciting new 

space is more than just bricks and mortar; it’s a vibrant environment designed with your child's growth and 

happiness in mind. 

 

Our team has worked diligently to create a nurturing and stimulating setting that will inspire curiosity, 

creativity, and a love for learning. From the colorful classrooms to every corner has been thoughtfully 

designed to make your child feel right at home. 

 

We would like to invite you on Saturday, 31st August 2024 at 11:00 A.M. to 12:00 noon, to explore the new 

building, meet our dedicated staff, and see firsthand the wonderful opportunities that await your child. Your 

partnership and support are vital to our community, and we look forward to working together to make this a 

memorable and enriching year for your family. 

 

Thank you for being a part of our school community.  

 

 

 

 

 

 Regards, 

 

 

 ADMINISTRATION 


